
 

 

 

Mr. Jonathan W. Brown 

Senior Planner 

Department of Planning 

City of Richmond 

900 East Broad Street 

Richmond, VA 23219 

 

 

RE: Special Use (New) 

3411 Hawthorne Ave 

Richmond, VA 23222 

N0001345028 

SUP-097061-2021 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Having read the ordinance relating to the referenced SUP and having reviewed the plans of the accessory 

structure proposed at 3411 Hawthorne Avenue, the Board of the Ginter Park Residents Association has 

no objection to the development as proposed. The development as proposed appears to be appropriate 

for this location. 

 

Thank you for bringing this ordinance to the Board’s attention. 

 

Yours very truly, 

Stephen C. Weisensale, AIA, CSI 

Planning and Zoning Committee Chair 

Ginter Park Residents Association 

 

Cc: Mrs. Susan Rebillot – President, GPRA 

 Mr. David Waidelich 


